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ANNUAL REPORT

July 2020 — June 2021

The District sponsored a cost share program with district cooperators using Velpar and Pronone
to reduce brush infestations in local watersheds, about 500 acres of Juniper were treated this
year.

The District provided soil stewardship materials to local schools, businesses, and landowners.

The District received the NFL/WUI grant.

Salado SWCD sent one supervisor and one employee to the Catron County Commission wolf
meeting.

The District reviewed and commented on several proposed projects for the Forest Service, and
for the Fish and Wildlife Service.




The District is actively protesting the drilling on Augustine Plains Ranch.

The District had a booth at the Catron County fair, and Datil Days to promote conservation and
their cost share program.

Salado SWCD sponsored Ranch Days and the Envirothon.

Salado SWCD submitted names for the awards program.

The District is completed 2 thinning projects with BLM.

The District is a cooperating agency with the Cibola forest on the forest plan revision. The
Admin. Assistant in the point of contact for the Magdalena Ranger district landscape team, And
attended 2 meetings and numerous teleconferences.




